SAC Report

Faculty Senate Meeting
18 November 2020



SAC Activities since 4 November 2020

Met 2 times for usual business and worked offline with elected senators and senate committee
members on potential resolution proposals for the December 2 senate meeting.

Two questions came up in interactions with elected senators:
Q: Will reduced cost daily parking benefits continue in the spring term?
Q: Can unit heads decide on remote work requests while keeping faculty appeal to provost as an option?

Met with Provost Madigan & Deb Franko once, in addition to email communications.

Topics of discussion included:
= Faculty remote work policy for Spring 2021
= Upcoming faculty handbook NTT faculty dismissal module
= Progress on gathering institutional data for senate committees

2021 Klein Lectureship announcement was sent out on November 13th,
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